
 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

22nd April 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

YEAR 10 FUTURES WEEK 8TH-12TH JULY 2024 

 

As part of your child’s Year 10 curriculum, the school has arranged a week in the Summer term dedicated 

to showing the students potential pathways and opportunities in the future. This should provide your child 

with an excellent opportunity learn about the workplace, the labour market and prepare them for their 

next steps after Year 11. 

 

The school will be arranging careers related days where they can develop skills and gain valuable insight into 

employability and further education with a series of guest speakers offering insights into a cross-section of 

career sectors and an opportunity to engage, interact with industry professionals. There will also be 

opportunities for students to attend workplace trips and a trip to Higher Education or Further Education 

establishments to explore educational routes beyond Year 11. 

 

We have managed to secure workshops from a variety of sectors of industry across the employment 

spectrum with distinguished companies such as KPMG, ITV, Arsenal Football Club and Capgemini amongst 

many others.  

 

We are confident that this week will be an integral part of your child’s personal development and it will 

prove to a valuable learning experience for them for the future.  

 

If you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to contact Mr Howard at the school. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr S Rahman       

Assistant Headteacher 

 


